
BUCKINGHAM PALACE

25th May, 1994.

Thank you for your letter. The Queen does indeed have an
affection of long-standing for Dr. Hastings Banda. Her Majesty
was very grateful to you for bringing to her notice your letter
about Dr. Banda in "The Independent".

(ROBERT FELLOWES)

Sir Henry Phillips, CMG, MBE


